
BAAS Departmental Meeting Minutes: April 14, 2014 

Present:  Grady Blount, Misty Lair, Theresa Sadler, Annette Taggart, Tina Lancaster 

1. The name of the department shall remain the Department of Applied Arts and Science 

2. Remaining time was spent discussing the following: 

a. We reviewed and discussed the survey questions.  Additions were made and 

agreed upon.  Theresa will have a test survey ready for us NLT Tuesday and after 

edits, the survey will go to students April 16.  The survey will close April 30, 

2014. 

b. We discussed adding Strengths Quest, the LSI, and/or Myers-Brigg to a course or 

courses to assist students with their professional development. 

c. We continue to contemplate and discuss what it is we want our students to 

achieve from this degree. 

d. Discussion ensued of the curriculum changes and how those need to go forward 

for approval in September.  

e. We discussed an Alumni section on the web page.   

f. We discussed the ePortfolio and how this would be of great help to our students.  

This is available through eCollege and Annette will find out from Shonda Gibson 

how long a student has access to the portfolio after graduation. 

3. We discussed the idea of having a one day retreat the Monday after graduation to do a 

Program Review, Strategic Plan, based on the data we receive from the surveys.  This 

data will also guide us in making curriculum changes. 

 

 


